
Unitil Service Corp. 

February 23, 2007 

BY HAND-DELIVERY 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N. H. 03301 -2429 

Re: Docket No. DT 07-01 I 

Dear Director Howland: 

On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. ("Unitil"), enclosed please find an 
original and seven (7) copies of a Petition to Intervene in the above-captioned matter. 

Thank you for your attention to this /@er. 

Enclosure 

cc: Victor Del Vecchio, Esq. 
Steven V. Camerino, Esq. 
Frederick J. Coolbroth, Esq. 

Gary Epler 
Senior Counsel 
6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH 03842-1720 

Phone: 603-773-6440 
Fax: 603-773-6640 
Email: epler@unitil.com 








